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Greenville Kennel 
Club Meetings are 
held on the 3rd 
Tuesday of each 
month at 7:30PM at 
the Quality Inn at 
Hwy 385 & 
Pleasantburg Dr. 
 

 
   In This Issue: 

Members Brags  2 

Educational Seminar  4 

Delegate Details  5 

  

 
�	�����		�����	��������� � ������� � ������		�����	�������

 

�������	��������		� Becky Ward �

�

If you hear of a Member that is ill or just in need of a kind word of support, please 
contact Becky at (864) 288-6206 or email at wardbk@charter.net. Remember, a 
simple word spoken in kindness can make a world of difference for a friend in 
need. 

 

 
Hello Everyone, 
 
Hope this finds all well, ready for the 
next meeting, and preparing for our 
upcoming show. This time, our day 
will be on Friday, and this means we 
will get most of the start up problems. 
So, I hope each member is planning 
to spend time working at the show. 

���	����	� ��������!�	��
	���� Blake Roulette�

As the judging times should be out, 
everyone should know their show 
times and will be able to work the 
show. If everyone will volunteer to 
work at least one hour, we will be able 
to cover everything. 
 
So plan to volunteer for YOUR CLUB 
and be at Tuesday’s meeting. 
 
See you there, 

BlakeBlakeBlakeBlake  
 

I have a D Flite aluminum show/tack box. It's in great shape, one drawer and I'd 
like $125.00 for it. It sells new in Cherrybrook for $161.00 plus S&H. It is too 
heavy for me to carry when it is loaded. 

I also have a small ringside folding table that has hardly been used and I'd like 
$50.00. It is too small for my Springers. 

If anyone is interested they can email me at D2springers@yahoo.com or give me 
a call at 864-862-6320  

Thanks! 

Corrine Johnson 
DSQD Springers 
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Ken & Margaret Norkett 
Sight Hounds of Kemar 
 
Ch Kemar's Greater Fritillary (Whippet) earned a major towards his GCH in 
his first weekend out as a special. Zydeco Sheng Feng (Chinese Crested) 
was WB and now needs 1 single point to complete her Championship! 
 
Robert and Catherine LeBlond 
Rhodesian Ridgebacks 
 
Reign Beau earned her open jumpers with weaves title in agility!  She is now 
MBIF FC Highveld's Reign Beau Warrior, SC NA OAJ RN 
 
 
Bev Krautler 
Menusha 
  
CH Menusha's What Little Girls R Made of  "Mia" completed her Grand 
Championship taking BOB Sunday at Western Carolina under Judge: Mrs. 
Glenda P. Dawkins. 
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Lynn Cone 
Raelyn Wheatens 
 
New Champion 
Ch. Raelyn Sheza Sensation " Georgie" 
Soft Coated Wheaten Terrier 
Bred by Lynn Cone Co-owned by Lynn Cone and Meredith Bannister 
Waynesville 
 Sat- June 18th Judge David Kirland 
BOB 
Group 2 judge Glenda Dawkins 
Sunday June 19th  
BOB judge Glenda Dawkins New Champion 
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Chairman's Report July 2011 

- AKC Responsible Dog Ownership Days Are Key to Public Education -  

This September hundreds of free community events for dog lovers across the country will participate in the 
ninth annual AKC Responsible Dog Ownership Days. The AKC will host its flagship event in Raleigh, NC 
on Saturday, Sept. 24th. We welcome AKC clubs, Canine Good Citizen® evaluators, rescue groups, dog 
trainers, vet clinics and all other dog-loving groups to join us in making this year the biggest month-long 
celebration yet! If you haven't already, I urge you to sign-up your club or organization for an event. 

An AKC RDO Days event can be as simple as manning a public education table at your show or trial or as 
involved as creating a day-long fair, offering Canine Good Citizen® testing or running an AKC Companion 
Animal Recovery (AKC CAR) microchip clinic. Visit www.akc.org/rdod for more suggestions. 

The first 500 groups that sign-up at www.akc.org/rdod by August 1, 2011 will receive an event listing on 
the AKC website as well as a materials kit that includes giveaways like pencils, stickers and brochures 
and a publicity packet filled with ideas to promote your event locally. We have hundreds of events from 
coast to coast already signed up. 

We've also added a new tool to the materials kit this year - the updated "Welcome to the American Kennel 
Club" brochure. This public friendly brochure highlights AKC's good works and the great programs we 
have available to all dogs and will assist your club in its public education and outreach efforts. 

The brochure explains how to find a puppy through AKC's Breeder Referral Services and Online Breeder 
Classifieds as well as how to find a training club, get started in the Canine Good Citizen® and S.T.A.R. 
Puppy programs or enroll a mixed-breed dog in the AKC Canine Partners program. 

AKC CAR pet recovery services, the AKC Canine Health Resource Center, AKC's kennel inspections 
program and more are featured in a section about how AKC works to keep our canines happy and 
healthy. Registering your puppy helps the AKC and its affiliates do so many things for dogs everywhere. 
The brochure also shines a spotlight on the proud work the American Kennel Club does through its 
affiliates: the AKC Canine Health Foundation, AKC Humane Fund and AKC CAR Canine Support and 
Relief Fund and how the public can donate to support those efforts. 

Lastly, the back of the brochure is an engaging "Save This Page" cut out with places for important dog 
information and phone numbers as well as a fun Dog Age Calculator chart converting your dog's age into 
human year equivalents. Owners can easily secure this page, which also contains AKC's contact info and 
social media places, on their refrigerators with their favorite dog-themed magnet. 

We believe this brochure will help support the wonderful education work you're already doing with the 
public, legislators, schools and more. Thank you for your continued efforts! If you register for AKC RDO 
Days, you'll receive 25 free copies of "Welcome to the American Kennel Club" or you can order additional 
copies of the GAINF3 brochure at orderdesk@akc.org. 

Sincerely, 

 

Ron Menaker 
Chairman 
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Greenville Kennel Club 
P.O. Box 5029 
Greenville, SC  29606 

The Greenville Kennel Club meets every 3rd Tuesday of the month at 
the Quality Inn at Hwy 291 and I-385. Meetings start at 7:30PM. The 
Board of Directors meets every other month.  
 
For more information on our meetings or scheduled programs, please 
contact the Recording Secretary, Carol Morgan: 
��������	
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All items to be included in the newsletter are due on the Wednesday 
before our monthly meeting. 

Any items submitted to the GKC Editor for inclusion, are subject to 
copyright law. Furthermore, the submitter shall bear the entire 
responsibility for copyright infringements and removes the GKC and its 
Editor from any liable actions for said publication. 
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���������		�����	��	��	�����������������	��	�������Blake Roulette - President  
Dorwynd@yahoo.com 
 
Lynn Cone– 1st Vice President  
raelyn6@bellsouth.net 
  
Tracy Iffland – 2nd Vice 
President  
carouselchin@juno.com 
 
Thecla Tyner – Correspondence 
Secretary 
ttyner@charter.net 
 
Carol Morgan– Recording 
Secretary  
HerdinDogz@yahoo.com 
 
Sandra Campbell -Treasurer  
GCamp54098@aol.com  
 
Linda Knorr - AKC Delegate  
lindaknorr@charter.net 
 
Bob Vandiver - Show Chair  
rlvandiver@charter.net 
  
Ken Spiegel –Web & Newsletter  
news@greenvillekc.org 
 

The next meeting of the GKC 
is on 

July 19, 2011 

 

Visit us On-line @ www.GreenvilleKC.org 


